
 
 

 

AUGUST 12, 2024 | BULLETIN 37-24  

 

TO:          Greenheck Business Partners 

FROM: Heather Olivotti 
Supervisor, Sales Support Team 

SUBJECT:     Labor Day Holiday 
 
  
 

 

All Greenheck U.S. office and manufacturing facilities will be closed on Monday, September 2nd in observance 
of Labor Day. 
 
Ship date for Quick Build orders entered between now and Labor Day will be adjusted to include one additional 
day. 
 
Greenheck will be open for business on Tuesday, September 3rd. 
 
Have a great holiday weekend! 
 

 

 


